May 17, 2017

The Honorable Mark Dayton

Office of the Governor

130 State Capitol

75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
St Paul, MN 55155

Dear Governor Dayton,

As you know, the Education Finance Omnibus bill conference committee report included full funding,
per the fiscal note, for implementation of HF 140, the teacher licensure bill. Should HF140 earn your
signature, you have our commitment that funding will be included in any future Education Finance

Omnibus bill sent to your desk.
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resntative Jenifer Loon Senator Carla Nelson
Chair, House Education Finance Committee Chair, Senate E-12 Finance

Sincerely,




